Kurtz Elementary PTA
General Membership Meeting
Wednesday, May 9, 2019

Meeting called to order at 7:07 pm

Old Business:

Approved by Mr. Chisik and seconded by Mrs. Hornyak

New Business:

Amendment to extend terms to 3 years to keep consistency - still will vote every year

Committee Reports:

Family Fun Night - coming up May 31st from 5-8 p.m. Bounce house, face painting,
photo booth, tatoos, carnival games, baskets and raffles. Possible a jail and bail for
teachers and Mr. Chisik. Auction items will be cash or Venmo only.

Spirit wear - looking into another company for spirit wear because of the shipping
charges. Heart Graphics charged a huge shipping charge and we will not be using them
again next year.

Assemblies coming up - May 14th and 15th will be a bug assembly

Still looking for Fun Run chair for the fall

Donors Choose - Projects are out there to be funded. A lot of matches going on during
Teacher Appreciation Week. PTA will put $200 toward Mr. Maulers Lego Robotics
project.

Teacher Appreciation week is going great this week. - $60-$70 from hat day to use
toward gift cards. A concern was brought up about bringing teachers something for
everyday. It seems overwhelming sometimes to parents when a lot of things are coming
home all at once - Teacher appreciation, family fun night, etc.

Golden tickets - to increase popcorn sales, thinking about .50 a bag or $10 for the
pre-paid instead of $5. If increasing the cost of popcorn, the money will go toward a new
machine.

Update on the bounce house - Four bounce houses are being donated for field day
Tiger’'s game - 121 tickets have been sold

Chisik Chat:

Met with the rep about the media center furniture. We got subpar furniture and now we
are getting new furniture that will last for years.

As we transition into the summer, we are thinking about our 50 year celebration for
Kurtz. Our theme will be Make Your Mark.

We are trying to get our hands on some past pictures from Kurtz.

Mrs. Kascar is working on putting a mural together of past and present students.

Mr. Chisik shared the student and parent survey



Teacher Talk
e How much money did we get from McDonalds? $435.00 How are teachers getting the

money? It will go toward our stipend for next year.
e Thank you so much for the great Teacher Appreciation Week. We are all grateful for

everything.
e Classroom baskets - parents will take it over - remind parent to tally up the total value of
the baset.

Meeting adjourned at 8:41 p.m.



